
Subject: Renewal Reminder Letter for Highland Park BID
From: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>
Date: 12/18/2017 02:29 PM
To: Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>

Hi Misty,

A hard copy of the attached letter and time line will be mailed via USPS. Let me
know if you have any questions or concerns.

Rita

--
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 3rd Floor #395
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130
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